September 3; 1991

Terry Mikeska

Piano Entertainment

P.0. Box 5500

San Angelo, Texas 7Te902

Dear Terry:

I wanted to thank you for your piano entertainment at our

reception on August 13th. Your music was not only a pleasant
addition to our function but enjoyable entertainment for our
guasts., I will certainly keep you in mind for our next function.

¥ou are an extremely talented person and I am sure yvou will be a
success in all your endeavors.

S8incerely,
Cathy Springer
Staff Secretary



